

Your support matters now more than ever for people like Charles.



Charles is an Emmy award-winning film producer, educator and Fulbright Scholar. He's also one of the more than 174,000 people helped by Cancer*Care* each year.

Charles was diagnosed with sarcoma after noticing a large bump on his right leg. By the time it was discovered, the cancer had progressed to the point that Charles's health care team recommended amputation.

"I was very sick, and I lost a lot of weight," he recalls. "I went in for more chemo, but it was at the point where we were talking about hospice."

That's when Charles called Cancer*Care* and began meeting with an oncology social worker for individual counseling. "I trusted him, and those conversations ended up making a huge difference," says Charles. He also benefitted from a support group created especially for amputees.

Today, as the COVID-19 crisis continues to create even more challenges for people like Charles, the demand for Cancer*Care* programs and services is greater than ever.

Please help sustain our life-changing programs with your gift today.

Thanks to your incredible support and the tireless work of our dedicated staff, Cancer *Care* has remained fully operational and accessible through the COVID-19 pandemic.

Yet we must do all that we can to sustain our critical services at a time when our clients need us most. Your gift today will help us provide urgently needed professional counseling, educational resources, online support groups and financial assistance for cancer-related costs and co-payments.

Most importantly, your gift will help us continue to provide these services *free of charge*.

Please give generously.